
Undergraduate summer enrollment at DePaul  
University decreased by 8.6 percent from 2010 to 
2014. Enrollment has fluctuated over the past five 
years with the greatest decline occurring between 
2013 and 2014 at 5.8 percent.  

Analyzing undergraduate summer enrollment 
trends at other regional peer institutions, summer 
enrollment has, on average, decreased by 1      
percent from 2010 to 2014. Of the eight             
institutions studied, five declined between 2010 to 
2014, all with decreases greater than 5 percent.  

The University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
(UIUC) had the largest growth from 2010 to 2014 
at 37.4 percent. This is mainly attributed to a 14 
percent increase from 2012 to 2013.  

Summer enrollment at Columbia College had the 
largest decline from 2010 to 2014 at 40.7 percent, 
with the University of Illinois at Chicago (UIC)     
following at 14.5 percent and the University of 
Chicago at 9.9 percent. Loyola University’s 2010 to 
2014 decrease is comparable to DePaul at 5.7  
percent.  

2010-14 Undergraduate Summer Enrollment Trends at Select Regional Peers 

Source: Institution websites and email requests, data collected April - May 2015 using most recent data available.  
For more information, contact Coleen Dickman at x26645 or cdickma1@depaul.edu.  
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